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Leana Kinley <leana@ci.stevenson.wa.us>

Proposals regarding Bob’s Beach
1 message

Jeannie <jeanniejuster51@gmail.com> Mon, Jun 12, 2023 at 9:34 PM
To: leana@ci.stevenson.wa.us

To Stevenson City Council:

I only today saw the draft proposal for extending the trail across the south end of Bob’s Beach, and extending a sidewalk
on or adjacent to the access road.

Both these ideas would have a negative impact on wind sport enthusiasts who are the primary users of Bob's Beach
during Spring, Summer and early Fall.

The proposed paved trail extension would be a tripping hazard for people entering and exiting the water while carrying
equipment. Furthermore, a paved path would be injurious to equipment positioned nearby and would limit the grass area
for positioning such equipment.

There is not so much traffic on this dead-end street that a sidewalk extension is required.  Any sidewalk extension would
further limit parking, which is already in short supply.  Instead, the City of Stevenson can post a sign declaring the road
multi-use for bicycles, pedestrians and cars. 
Respectfully submitted,
Jeannie Juster

Sent from my iPhone


